Information Bulletin

for Parents and Carers
Friday 1 July 2022

Excellence through Faith, Learning and Support

Faith:

Next week our focus for collective worship will be Sea Sunday. More than 90% of the
world’s goods and fuels are transported around the world, thanks to seafarers.
Without them the world economy would grind to a halt. This would place businesses
and millions of jobs around the world in jeopardy. On Sea Sunday, we celebrate all of
the seafarers and the service they provide.

VirTuesday

This week we explored Fortitude - being ambitious and courageous.

Learning:

South Tyneside Young People’s Parliament (STYPP)

Four students attended the STYPP launch project. The Student Council will be
working on the project which focuses on Health and Wellbeing

Family Learning
Visit our family learning page on our website to see some healthy recipes to cook this
summer term.

Support:

Well-being Wednesday

Our focus this week was ‘having a curious mindset’. This short video explores that,
often underestimated, curiosity is one of the great secrets of happiness. We explore
how having a curious mindset and attitude can help us to be more open to new ideas
and ways of doing things:

Key dates / upcoming events:

e Tuesday 5 July: Year 6 Transition Evening 6pm
e Wednesday 6 July: YMT Summer Festival (God Camp)
e Thursday 7 July: Y11 Prom - Ramside Hall - tickets only



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r9_kjWMO0BQ&feature=emb_logo

e Monday 18 July - Thursday 21st July: Year 10 Work Experience.
Pupils who didn’t manage to secure a placement will be in school participating
in Careers based activities. Any questions regarding work experience please

contact Mr Given: pgiven@st-wilfrids.org

Sixth Form Notices:

Year 10 Sixth Form Taster Day: Wednesday 6 July 2022
Our Year 10 students will experience what it is like to study at St Wilfrid’s Sixth Form and

explore the exciting subjects we offer at Key Stage 5. More information on available
subjects and the day itself will be shared in the coming weeks.
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